
October 2016 
Facility Update  



NKCES Conference Room 

A large office space on 
first floor was converted 
into a small conference 

room  

(Meeting Room 1) 



Made some enhancements to our 
Restroom Facilities 



Finance Office 

Patti Dischar, NKCES Bookkeeper, 
remains in the same office with a few 

enhancements.   

 



Accounts Payable/
Receiving 

Angie Siry has now moved across the 
hall to her newly decorated office.   



Human Resources /
Asst. to Executive 

Director 

Kristin Schalk has moved back an 
office that is better suited to assist 

Executive Director.   



Regional Special Ed 
Director 

Linda Alford moved her office 
upstairs to allow her to work closer 

with her team.   



Executive Asst. to 
Special Ed Director 

Penny Day has moved her office 
upstairs to be able to assist her team 

more efficiently. 



NKCES Small Meeting Room  

Upstairs Workroom has 
become a small conference 
room.  Great for small or 

team meetings. 

(Meeting Room 2) 



NKCES Work Room 

A work room was moved to 
a room located in the wing 

of  our future training 
center to better assist our 

NKCES staff  and districts. 



NKCES Front Admin Entrance 

An Awning will be hung above the front 
door to enhance visibility of  building 

and for coverage for inclement weather. 
Future improvement will be to update 

exterior building signage. 



NKCES Future Training Entrance 

Future training entrance for 
NKCES can be seen from main 
road.  Awning added to make 
entrance more visible for our 

visitors. Exterior signage will also 
be updated. 




